5/4/10 Board Meeting Once Through Cooling Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

From: To:

Tynan Wyatt <tynanwyatt@aol.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

Saturday, April 10, 2010 1:45 PM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 10, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 | Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

We must work to improve the health of our local marine environment and this is a huge step in the right direction and will make further work more effective and worthwhile. I fully support the Sierra Club's initiative.

~Tynan Wyatt

Sincerely,

Mr. Tynan Wyatt 12139 Cattle King Dr Bakersfield, CA 93306-9763 (661) 333-0727

